NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM
HARRAH CITY COUNCIL

HARRAH PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY
SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 27TH, 2025
6:00 PM
LOCATION:

JONES HIGH SCHOOL
304 DR. LEE SIMMONS
JONES, OK 73049

Members of the Harrah City Council/Trustees will be attending the Kiwanis Club
of Jones 50th Anniversary Gala at Jones High School.

In the event that three or more members will be present, No City Business will be
discussed or acted on by the Harrah City Council, Harrah Public Works Trustees.

Posted at Harrah City Hall
September 18, 2025 at 4:00 pm
Tina Rodriguez, City Clerk



